
 

 

SLO Bytes Computer Users’ Group  

Minutes of the November 3rd  2023 Virtual BOD Meeting 

Officers Present via Zoom: Alan Raul, Ralph Sutter John Waller and Kaye Raul 

Other Board Members Absent:  Jim Buenrostro and Peter Stonehewer 

Secretary Ralph Sutter called the meeting to order at 6:32 pm.   

The Minutes of the Board of Directors meeting of 10/29/2023 were approved as submitted. 

Treasurer Kaye Raul informed the other BOD members that she had submitted her monthly Treasurer’s 

Report to Secretary Ralph Sutter.  Kaye then reminded the BOD that the upcoming December Election 

of Officers should be announced at the November meeting.  Sutter will make that announcement, 

encouraging all members to consider assuming a BOD position. 

The meeting ended at 6:38 pm 

Ralph Sutter 

  


